
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are writing to you today to outline details of your child’s Year 9 language learning. 
 
So far this year, your child has been studying both French and Spanish for two hours a fortnight. We 
are extremely proud of this broad and well-rounded offering, and it has allowed your child to 
access the essential grammatical and linguistic aspects of each language and to learn about the 
culture of both countries.  
 
In Year 9 your child will study only one of these two languages for 4 hours a fortnight. This will 
allow them to concentrate on one language and culture in even more depth and detail. 
 
We are offering you the opportunity to discuss with your child which language they would prefer to 
continue with, so please take the time to complete the Microsoft Form which can be accessed here: 
https://forms.office.com/e/xCypp4V4DU so that we can consider your child’s choice. We will also 
take into consider progress to date in each language.  
 
We will do our utmost to ensure that your child can continue with their chosen language, but we 
cannot guarantee that every child will get their first choice. 
 
If your child has no particular preference, there is no need to respond and we will allocate the 
language we feel your child is best suited to, otherwise please could you complete the form by 20th 
March 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
H Fernandez 

 
Mrs H Fernandez 
Head of Languages 
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